
Rev. Jim Walsh, Pastor
Rev. Chris Lack, Associate Pastor
Deacon Mark Bardonaro, Parish Administrator
Mr. Bill Cavanaugh, Principal
Mrs. Theresa Eagan, Pastoral Associate
Mr. Jim Dickman, Music Director
Mr. Charlie DeZarn, Business Manager

Masses for Sunday
Saturday Vigil:	 4:30 p.m.
Sunday:	 7:30, 9:30 a.m.
	 11:30 a.m.
	 7:00 p.m.

Masses for Holy Days:
See inside for Mass Schedule.

Weekday Masses: 
Monday-Thursday:	 7:30 a.m.
Friday:	 7:30 a.m. & 8:15 a.m.
Saturday:	 8:15 a.m. followed by 
	 Marian Devotions &
	 Apostolate for the Dying

Holy Communion Service:
Monday-Saturday:	 6:10 a.m.

Publication Deadlines:
Bulletin:	 Due by Noon 
	 on Monday.
Monthly Report:	 Due by the 12th 
	 of each month.

Parish Office:	 471-7741
Fax:	 471-0363
School Office:	 251-1276
Fax:	 251-6428
E-mail:	 parishoffice@stdominicdelhi.org
Web Site:	 www.stdominicdelhi.org

Parish Membership
New parishioners are invited to contact 
the Parish Office to register. We ask 
current members to notify us of any 
change of address, telephone numbers 
or other important, relevant information.

•	 We welcome Jesus Christ into our lives and give witness to His way of life

•	 Inspired and guided by the Holy Spirit, we strive to be a warm, inviting,  
welcoming, and caring community of people, filled with Faith, Hope and Love

•	 In that Spirit, we provide a meaningful environment and opportunities  
for worship, education and service to our community

Our Mission
We, the family of St. Dominic Parish, 

come together as a Roman Catholic community by 
celebrating the Eucharist as the center of our faith.

G e n e r at i o n s  G r o w i n g  i n  F a i t h .
for Over 80 Years

4551 Delhi  Pike,  Cincinnat i ,  Ohio 45238
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Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick
The Sacrament of the Sick is a healing sacrament of the Church. 
Anyone who is sick or elderly and in need of physical or emotional 
healing can come to this sacrament which will be communally 
celebrated annually. Those who would like to receive the sacrament 
before a hospital stay or surgery are invited to call the Parish Office 
to make arrangements. The sacrament is also available to those who 
may be near death. Please call the parish emergency line. Someone 
will respond to your call. Please inform the Parish Office when a 
member of the parish is hospitalized.

Considering Entering the Catholic Church?
RCIA is the process through which adults are fully initiated into the 
Catholic faith community. The process provides for different levels 
of entry. To obtain more information, call Deacon Mark Bardonaro 
at 471–7741.

Infant Baptisms
Attendance at a Parent Pre-Baptism Session is required. Call Theresa 
Eagan at 471-7741, ext. 481.

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Every Saturday, 8:45 a.m. to 9:30 a.m., or by appointment.

Sacrament of Matrimony
One of the engaged or his/her parents must be a registered and 
active parishioner for six months prior to scheduling a wedding. 
Scheduling must take place at least six months in advance of the 
wedding. Weddings are not scheduled during Advent or Lenten 
Seasons. A marriage preparation program is required.

Communion for the Sick and Homebound
Please call the Parish Office to request this service.

JANUARY 27, 2019
THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

MONDAY – JANUARY 28 – SAINT THOMAS AQUINAS
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Marvin and Mary Albers
	 6:45 P.M.	 Rosary in Church

TUESDAY – JANUARY 29 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M. 	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M. 	 Stephanie Bonfield

WEDNESDAY – JANUARY 30 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M. 	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M. 	 Kay Winstel
	 8:00 A.M.-NOON 	 Adoration

THURSDAY – JANUARY 31 – SAINT JOHN BOSCO
	 6:10 A.M. 	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Elizabeth Bell

FRIDAY – FEBRUARY 1 – WEEKDAY
	 6:10 A.M. 	 Communion Service 
	 7:30 A.M.	 Hypha and Mary Groen
	 8:15 A.M.	 Jean Fiorante

SATURDAY – FEBRUARY 2 – THE PRESENTATION 
		  OF THE LORD
	 6:10 A.M.	 Communion Service
	 8:15 A.M.	 Mark Davis
	 After Mass: 	 Marian Devotions and 
		  Apostolate for the Dying
	 4:30 P.M.	 William Loxterkamp

SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 3 – FOURTH SUNDAY 
		  IN ORDINARY TIME
	 7:30 A.M.	 For Our Parishioners
	 9:30 A.M.	 Elaine Willenborg (ANN)
	 11:30 A.M.	 Toby Binder
	 7:00 P.M.	 James Griffin (ANN) 

FRIDAY 8:15 A.M. MASS
Our Friday, 8:15 a.m. Mass will be cancelled if school is 
cancelled or on a 2-hour delay. St. Dominic School follows 
Oak Hills School District for delays and closings.

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH
The women’s CRHP team meets every 
other week to listen to the Word of God, 
to pray, to laugh, and make preparations 
for the renewal weekend on March 23/24. 
When they gather, they pray for the 
parish and they pray for you. Please pray 

for them. Why not pray the prayer for the spiritual renewal 
of our parish when you arrive for Mass on Sunday! The 
prayer is inside the back cover of our hymnal. Pray for 
them, for yourself, and for the parish! Then take a risk, step 
out of the boat, and sign up for the weekend. You might 
find yourself walking on the water! Call Fr. Jim or Carole at 
471-7741.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS
In July of 2019, St. Dominic-Delhi Council will celebrate their 
seventh anniversary at St. Dominic Parish. Since then the 
Knights have provided hundreds of hours of service to the 
parish and community and have distributed over $12,000.00 
in charitable funds. These funds have supported parish 
programs such as Vacation Bible School and the parish 
festival; community programs such as the Delhi Skirt Game 
and veteran’s events; Pro-Life programs such as donations to 
Pregnancy Center West and assisting in the purchase of an 
ultrasound machine; and youth programs such as the Keep 
Christ in Christmas poster contest and the Special Population 
Free Throw Contest at Rost School.
The Knights are always looking for good men to join them in 
their mission of charity, fraternity, unity, and patriotism. They 
hold their business meeting the first Tuesday of the month and 
a social meeting the third Tuesday of the month. The social 
meetings include guest speakers or family events that are 
open to everyone. We encourage new members to propose 
fresh activities that will reinforce our commitment to parish and 
community service. 
The council is also looking for former members who would like 
to renew their membership or parishioners who belong to other 
councils that they are not active in. If you have any questions 
about how you can become part of the largest Catholic men 
fraternal society in the world, you can pick up an informational 
packet at the racks located at the doors of church or contact 
Ken Gardner at 484-4714. You can learn even more about the 
Knights by visiting kofc.org/join or check out the St. Dominic-
Delhi Council Facebook page.
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GOLDENAIRES
Join us for breakfast and conversation with Fr. Chris on Saturday, 
February 2, from 9:30-11:30 a.m. in O’Connor Hall. Bring your 
questions and concerns about the Church. Hot breakfast buffet. 
(Pastries courtesy of Vitt, Stermer and Anderson Funeral Home) 
The cost is $5 and can be mailed or dropped off at the Parish 
Office. Make checks payable to St. Dominic Goldenaires. 
Contact Marie at 910-3938 with any questions about the event. 
Reservations are due by Tuesday, January 29.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
ST. DOMINIC CONFERENCE

Thank you to all the parishioners of St. Dominic. Because of 
your generous donations, from October through December of 
2018, the St. Dominic St. Vincent de Paul Society helped 72 
families, made up of 237 adults and children, in our service 
area which includes Delhi, Sedamsville and Riverside.
Remember that the St. Dominic SVdP Conference has NO 
overhead, personnel or office expenses. Every cent that 
is donated to St. Dominic’s SVdP Society is used to help 
our neighbors. If you wish to make a donation “In honor of” 
someone, there are envelopes and donation cards at all the 
entrances to St. Dominic Church. The gift will be acknowledged 
by a handwritten note to the recipient. The honoree will know 
you have honored them with a gift to help the needy in our area.
Our SVdP total receipts for the fourth quarter of 2018 were 
$18,876.31 from the poor box collections, parishioners, 
school children, and member donations. Parishioners donated 
$1,031.00 by using the St. Vincent de Paul envelopes included 
with the St. Dominic Parish envelopes. As always, we thank 
the St. Dominic school children for all the food that they donate 
each month to help us feed our neighbors.
St. Dominic’s SVdP used your generous donations to provide 
$13,891 in aid to our neighbors during the months of October 
through December of 2018. The breakdown is as follows:
Rent & Mortgage Assistance: $4,435
Duke Energy: $3,282
Water Bills: $1,503
Food and Remke & Kroger Gift Cards: $2,846
Beds, Walmart Gift cards and other Services: $1,825
The St. Dominic St. Vincent de Paul Society will send the 
Franciscan Mission Office a check for all parishioners who 
died between the beginning of October 2018 and the end of 
December 2018.
Your brothers and sisters in Christ,
St. Vincent de Paul Society St. Dominic Conference

SCHOOL REGISTRATION
Registration forms for Preschool, Kindergarten, and 
grades 1-8 are available on the school website at www.
stdominicdelhi.org and in the school office. Registration 
for all current and new students, including preschool, 
will be accepted through February 19, 2019. Registration 
forms for current students came home on Friday, January 25. 
For additional information, or to arrange for a personal tour, 
please call the principal, Bill Cavanaugh, at 251-1276, ext. 
420. EdChoice Scholarships are accepted and financial aid is 
available.

Our future depends on you.
Please remember St. Dominic in your will and estate planning.

Our legal title is St. Dominic Roman Catholic Church.

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE

Offertory Collection Week of 1/20/19:	 $	22,987
  *Includes 2 yearly Contributions
Little Sister of the Poor:	 $	 927

Thank you for your support of our Parish.

May the Lord continue to 
bless you in your generosity!

ST. DOMINIC NEWS
PTO FUND RAISER – The PTO will be selling Calloway Cards 
as part of a new fundraiser. The discount cards will be sold from 
January 14-February 8. The card offers many discounts with a 
great return on investment at many local businesses. Members 
of the PTO will be selling Calloway Cards in the Gathering 
Place after the 4:30 p.m. Mass on Saturday, February 2 and the 
9:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. Masses on Sunday, February 3. Any 
questions, please contact Amanda Hogel (Amanda.hogel@
gmail.com) or Jessica Williams (williams.jl.6@pg.com). 

DONATE YOUR USED SHOES – St. Dominic Boy Scout Troop 
483 is partnering with Soles4Souls to collect used shoes. 
Soles4Souls is a non-profit group dedicated to “Wearing out 
Poverty” by distributing your old shoes to people in need. 
Scouts will be accepting your old shoes at the 9:30 a.m. Mass 
on February 3. Please rubber-band shoes together or tie laces 
together. If you would like to donate before February 3, there is 
a box in the Gathering Place to drop off donations. Donations 
will be accepted until 11:30 a.m. on Sunday, February 3.

STATEMENT OF CONTRIBUTIONS – If you wish to receive a 
statement of your contributions for 2018, please drop the green 
card from the back of your 2018 envelopes in the collection on 
Sunday or bring it to the Parish Office. 
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR FEBRUARY 2 & 3

 SERVERS 
SCHEDULE

GIFT BEARERS LECTORS 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

(Captains names are listed first.)

8:15 a.m. 
Saturday

Alli Shattuck
Grace Wade

   

4:30 p.m.
Saturday

Bridget Barron
Rebecca Ochs

Sharon Ochs Bob Busam Amy Stevens, Pat Cusick, Judy Luebbe, 
Maruska Marcheschi, Martha Queenan, 
Mike Queenan, Mary Jo Reiners

7:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Gabrielle White Karen Holtgrefe BC Charles Evan Honnert, Grant Honnert, Amy 
Luken, Linda Meyer, Paul Backscheider

9:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Maddie Baker
Heather Cook

Robert and Elaine Murphy Michelle Smith Peter Gibbs, Andrea Moeder, Bob 
Murphy, Elaine Murphy, Janice Noble, 
Jim Noble, Jessica Remmel

11:30 a.m. 
Sunday

Margie 
Roedersheimer

Jennifer Dugan Paul Brinker Meg Morris, Dave Tensing, Beth 
Weaver, Jenny Berndsen, Dan 
Clark, Pat Clark, Kayla Hess

7:00 p.m. 
Sunday

 Mike 
Fitzpatrick

Joe Middendorf

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR –  
The application process for applying for financial assistance for 
the 2019-2020 school year is now open. If you have a high 
school student next year, and you have applied for assistance 
through FACTS, you do not have to complete the application 
for your St. Dominic student, as long as you have selected St. 
Dominic as one of your schools. PLEASE MAKE CERTAIN 
YOU HAVE SELECTED ST. DOMINIC AS ONE OF YOUR 
SCHOOLS.

To begin the application process, go to www.factsmgt.com. 
In the upper left corner of the page, click on “Parent Log In.” 
If you applied for assistance last year (2018-2019), your login 
credentials will be the same. If you are utilizing FACTS for 
tuition payment processing for this current school year, your 
login credentials are the same. Click on the link, “Apply for 
Financial Aid.” The instructions for completing the application 
are relatively intuitive, however, if you experience any issues, 
please contact FACTS at (866) 412-4637.

Awards will first be granted through the Catholic Education 
Foundation (The Archdiocese of Cincinnati’s One Faith One 
Hope One Love Campaign). CEF awards will be announced 
in February 2019. St. Dominic will announce Parish awards in 
the Spring of 2019. The deadline to apply for assistance is 
January 31, 2019 for CEF and St. Dominic Parish Awards. 

No exceptions can be made! You will need your 2017 tax 
return information. You will also have to upload pages 1 & 2 
from your 2017 tax return as well as copies of any 2017 W-2s.

ST. DOMINIC PTO SKATING PARTY – The PTO will be hosting 
a Skating Party at Western Rollarama (5166 Crookshank 
Road) on Monday, February 4, from 6:00-8:30 p.m. The cost is 
$6 per skater, including skate rental. Bring a friend and join us. 
All are welcome! Contact Sarah Dorr at sarahmtdorr@gmail.
com or Stephanie Singler at singlersn@gmail.com if you have 
any questions.

PRAYER BLANKETS – We have many prayer blankets 
blessed and sewn with love and prayers for those who will 
receive them. It is a symbol of our faith community’s covering 
of prayer for the individual who receives it. This simple labor of 
love touches the lives of those who are going through difficult 
times. Prayer blankets can be picked up in the Parish Office 
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday-Friday. 

SCRIPTURE READINGS
FOR SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 3

1st Reading: Jeremiah 1:4-5, 17-19
2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:31–13:13 

Gospel: Luke 4:21-30
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CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD
The Children’s Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) is one of several ministries for the young 
children of the parish. During the Liturgy of the Word, the children and their catechists 
leave the body of the church, going to the Gathering Space for a child-friendly learning 
experience that mirrors the Scripture readings, Creed and Prayers of the Faithful. The 
children then return to their families in church to celebrate the remainder of Mass. CLOW 
is for children in Kindergarten-2nd grade. 
We are looking for new adult volunteers who are Virtus trained to assist our current 
leaders. If you are interested, please call the Parish Office at 471-7741 ext. 0.


